Katherine J. Griswold 3565 Fox Hunt Drive, Ann Arbor, MI 48105 734.657.7900 Griswoldki@aol.com

August 23, 2010

FOIA Officer City of Ann Arbor

Re: Freedom of Information Act Request

Dear FOIA Officer:

This is a request under the Freedom of Information Act.

I request that a copy of all communications on October 30, 2009, and on November 12, 2009, written by or received by the Mayor, City Council and City staff (including, but not limited to, Roger Frazer, Homayoon Pirooz and Pat Cawley) on the topics listed below. Please include email attachments.

- The requested King School crosswalk, including curb cuts, at the corner of Waldenwood and Penberton Drives.
- The required sidewalk/blacktop path on Waldenwood Drive to connect the existing blacktop path (originating at the school) to the requested crosswalk.
- Brian Weisman of 3900 Penberton Drive.

I agree to pay all allowable fees for this request up to a maximum of \$15. If you estimate that the fees will exceed this limit, please inform me first.

I prefer to receive the FOIA materials in digital format. If not possible, I will pick up the hardcopy materials. Please contact me by phone when available.

I, the requestor, am not requesting any documents related to any civil action against the City in which I am a party, or by the City against myself, and I am not acting on behalf of such a party involving the records I am requesting at this time.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

Katherine Griswold
Katherine Griswold